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“Be completely humble and gentle; be patient, bearing with one another in love.”  
Ephesians 4:2 
 

This half term’s value:  

Respect 
 

Dear Parents and Carers 
 
As we head towards the end of the academic year, school has been a busy place! 
Last Friday, the children in Year 6 held their Young Entrepreneur afternoon. After weeks of 
preparation, creating a business plan, exploring costings, presenting their business to ‘The 
Dragon’s Den’, making their products and selling them, the children were absolutely amazing.  
We are so proud of their achievements. They raised a whopping £1,134. Thank you to the  
parents of the Year 6 children, who supported both at home and in school on the day.  
A big thank you also to parents from across the school for their generosity. Following on from  
the event, the children attended Bounce in Saltash where they had a great time being children, 
finished off by a lovely buffet lunch. After this we went to the Leisure Centre for a fun session 
at the pool. There was a lot of happy but very tired children and adults at the end of the day😊. 
 
Across the school, the children have been rehearsing their performance of Madagascar. On 
Monday and Tuesday evening, we will be at Saltash Community School performing in front of a 
parents. 
 
Next week is a packed week with the performance, Leavers’ service, BBQ, Year 6 parents’ 
assembly and our big send off for the children in Year 6 as they parade away from Bishop  
Cornish ready for the next part of their journey. We wish them and their families all the very  
best. We will miss each and every one of them. 
 
We also say goodbye to Mrs Berry, who has been part of Bishop Cornish for 7 years. We thank  
her for her time at school and for having a huge impact on the lives of many children and their 
families.  We wish her well in her new role. 
 
On that note, I wish you a wonderful weekend, 
 
 
Mrs Fletcher 
 
 

 



 

Diary Dates 

 

 
 
Monday 14th/Tuesday 15th July 
KS2 Production of Madagascar 
5pm 

 
Wednesday 16th July 
Leavers’ Service, 1.45pm 

 
Thursday 17th July 
Year 6 Leavers’ Assembly, 9.30am 
 

 
 
Friday 18th July 
Last day of term for children 
(Non-pupil days 21st-23rd July) 
All children finish at 1.15pm 
 
Wednesday 3rd September 
INSET – non-pupil day 
 
Thursday 4th September 
Back to school 
 

 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
KS2 Production of Madagascar 

 
 

Monday 14th July 
and 

Tuesday 15th July 
 

Saltash Community School 
5pm 

 



 

 

Achievement Awards 
 

Charlie N-D for working really hard in your 
phonics by trying your best to use your 
sounds to write words and make sentences.  
 
Toby in Year 1 always tries his best and this 
year it has paid off, well done Toby! 
 
Oscar in Year 2 for his fabulous writing this 
week. Oscar has worked so hard and made 
some super word choices as well as been 
super neat.  
 
Darcie in Year 3 who has been putting 100% 
into rehearsals for the upcoming production 
with lots of expression and enthusiasm in 
her performance. She has also been a super 
star in PE, especially with her cricket skills 
and is consistently a good team player.  Well 
done for achieving so much in Year 
3  Darcie. 
 
Isaac in Year 4 for fantastic work in maths! 
He showed great confidence and skill when 
interpreting charts and line graphs. 
 
Eliza in Year 5 has worked so hard in her 
writing lately. She has created an amazing 
piece of writing using a variety of sentence 
structures and held the reader’s attention 
throughout. Well done. 
 
 We had goose bumps watching Daisy in 
Year 6 perform on stage during rehearsals. 
Her projection, body language and vocal 
skills are amazing! Well done Daisy 😊 
 

 

Value Awards 
 

Eden in Reception Class for showing 
respect to your classmates and teachers, 
and for making sure everyone feels included 
and welcome in our classroom.  

 
Henry in Year 1 shows respect for the world 
around him, he is polite and respectful. 

 
Molly-Mae in Year 2 has been a superstar 
this week and even tried out the Key Stage 2 
playground. She has been so respectful and 
caring towards her friends.  

 
Amelia in Year 3 who is always considerate 
of others’ feelings as well as having 
beautiful manners towards everyone. She is 
a brilliant Year 3 role model. 

 
Albie in Year 4 for showing excellent 
manners and respect during our Viking 
visitor session this week. 

 
Jacob B in Year 5 always shows respect in 
school. He is a good friend, listens to 
everyone and treats others as he would like 
to be treated. Well done. 

 
Daniel in Year 6 is such a caring, polite and 
hard working young man and we are very 
proud of all that he achieves.  



This week in school we have… 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

This week in Year 1 we 
have created some 
beautiful art inspired by 
Psalm 5.  We have been 
learning about money and 
also had an exciting game 
of Dartmoor 3 ball and 
sunny woods time. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Year 3 have really enjoyed working on their Cornish 
pirate puppets this week. They are coming along well 
and all have such individual characters! The children are 
looking forward to making puppet shows with them 
when they are finished. In RE we have been learning 
about 'The golden rule' and comparing how people from 
different religions believe we should look after the world 
and each other. They decided that the beliefs were all 
very similar and have begun making posters about how 
they think following the Golden rule could make the 
world a better place. 

This week, Year 4 had a very exciting visit from a Viking! 
He shared some amazing stories about the Norse gods 
and even brought along some fascinating Viking 
artefacts, including axes and horns. The children have 
also been busy typing up their newspaper reports, and 
they look amazing. As part of our RE topic, we’ve also 
been learning about different types of weddings. This 
week, we explored both a Christian wedding and a 
Hindu wedding, comparing the traditions, clothing, and 
ceremonies involved in each. 

Year 4,. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

 

 

 

 

 

Year 6 started off their week by counting their profit from 
the enterprise businesses. They did so well and they are 
researching different charities which they would like to 
donate some of their profits to. Rehearsals are full 
steam ahead for their production, it is coming together 
brilliantly, and they are singing and acting their hearts 
out.  On Thursday, they had lots of fun together, enjoying 
time at Bounce and the swimming pool. They have made 
such lovely friendships, and it has been so emotional to 
see them supporting each other in their final weeks at 
Bishop Cornish. 
 
 
 

Year 5 have enjoyed taking 
their maths outdoors this 
week...measuring objects in 
mm, cm and m then 
converting between these 
measurements. In our 
science lessons, we have 
enjoyed researching the 
gestation periods of different 
mammals and have made 
(and played) our own Top 
Trump cards. To finish off our 
history topic, we have been 
looking at how crimes may 
change over time and looked 
at reasons for this. 
 

This week in Reception 
Class, we have made the 
most of the weather by 
having lots of fun in the sun 
in school and on our trip to 
the beach! Everyone had a 
lovely time building 
sandcastles, exploring the 
rockpools and enjoying the 
fresh sea air with their 
friends. We have been 
working hard in Maths on 
recognising, ordering and 
counting numbers up to 20. 
In phonics, we are 
continuing to develop our 
phonics skills by revisiting 
our set 2 sounds which has 
made us more confident in 
our reading and writing.  
 

This week in Year 2 we have written some epic 
lion reports and we are super proud of all of 
them. In maths we have finished our problem 
solving and been amazing at maths quizzes. We 
have painted our clay hut and found out lots 
about the ocean in science. We are really excited 
about our beach visit on Friday. We have also 
explored more about Rosa Parks and thought 
about what her life was like and what the word 
discrimination means.  
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